ROBERT MAXWELL & CO LTD

INTERNATIONAL UNIVERSITY, INDUSTRIAL BOOKSELLERS
AND SUBSCRIPTION AGENTS

Cotord Englond

Telephone: OXFORD 64881 Cables: LEXICOM, OXFORD Telex: 83177

CPB/RFP/8483 22nd April, 1969

Mr. Harold Weisberg,
Publisher,

Rt. 8, Frederick Md. 21701,
U.S.A.

Dear Mr. Weisberg,

Thank you very much for your letter of 8th April. I am answering
on behalf of Mr. G.R. Marshall as he is away for a few days.

We shall look forward to receiving review copies of your three
books; these will be acknowledged direct to you immediately upon their
arrival here.

I hope very much we may look forward to a profitable association;
it sounds as though your book will be of great interest to our customers.
It will indeed be a help to have you mail the orders as you suggest, and
I have informed our Servicing Department of your offer.

May I ask you to keep us informed of any books you may publish in
the future? We shall always be pleased to consider giving these full
promotion. -

I would like to thank you very much for your willingness to co-opera-
te with us.

Yours sincerely,

lare Bonney,
Deputy Editor,
Documentation and Supply Centre.
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